
 

FEBRUARY 15 SPECIAL MEETING MINUTES CITY ADMINISTRATOR 

 

The February 15, 2018 special meeting was called to order at 5:30 p.m. by Mayor Julie Lyon. 
 
Council members present were Cherl Blanton, Ryan Clark, Dennis Dye, Andy Holmes and Nicholas 
Minks.  City staff present was City Administrator Downing.  There were 4 guests present. 
 
The special meeting was scheduled to further discuss the swimming pool contract and review the 
updated bid proposal from Carrothers Construction.  The updated bid from Carrothers 
Construction remained the same price as it was in 2016. There was discussion regarding the slide 
and options that could save money to recoup design cost if the Council made a decision to change 
contractors. There was further discussion regarding cost saving options, current contractor and 
potentially changing contractors. Council member Minks left the meeting at 7:04. Council member 
Clark stated that he would like a guaranteed max price from KCGunite with the updated drawings 
that we were waiting for.  
 
ADJOURN 
 
With no further business before the Council, Council Member Clark made a motion to adjourn at 
7:42; Council member Dye seconded the motion. Motion carried 4 - 0. 
 
 

______________________________________ 
                    Julie Lyon, Mayor     
 
ATTEST: 
 
______________________________________ 
 Jami Downing, City Administrator             
 
 
 
 
 
 
  
 
 
 
 
 
 
  


